
TEXAS UIL RECLASSIFICATIONS AND REALIGNMENT 

FOR 2020-2021 and 2021--2022 

 
The announcement that every high school athlete and coach was waiting for was released at 
9am today, Monday, February 1, 2018. Every two years the Texas UIL makes changes in the 
classification of Texas high schools for major sports based on attendance. In addition, they 
realign the schools into Regions and Districts based on location and other schools in the area. 
This year there were 1500 schools in Texas involved. All of the changes below begin in the next 
school year and are effective for two years. 
  
Georgetown High and Georgetown East View will remain in Class 5A for the 2018-2019 and 
2019-2020 school years. Both of these schools have been moved from Region 3, District 19 into 
Region 3 District 18.  Below are the schools that will be competing with Georgetown and East 
View in district play.  
 
Class 5A Region 4 District 25 
Cedar Park 
Georgetown  
Georgetown East View 
Leander 
Leander Glenn 
Leander Rouse 
Liberty Hill 
Marble Falls  
 
This is a change of Region and District for the Georgetown schools. So at the end of this school 
year it is a fond farewell to Bastrop, Bastrop Cedar Creek, Elgin, Hutto, and Manor who remain 
in Region 3 District 18.  It will be hello to teams from Cedar Park and Leander ISD, Liberty Hills 
who moved up to 5A from 4A, and Marble Falls.   
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